UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MIADISON

L Department of Biochemistry
E SCIENCES 420 Henry Mall
Madison, Wisconsin 53706 USA
Telephone: 608/262-3026/262-3040

September 7, 1982

Dr. Henry Blackburn / ,
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene s A
Stadium Gate 27 g

611 Beacon Street S.E.

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

Thank you very much for the book and for the other material you
sent me on strategies for prevention of major diseases in industralized
societies. I appreciate having this as I believe the best comes from
vigorous interaction among people of different viewpoints. I, too,
enjoyed the opportunity to exchange ideas in Mexico. I wish we had
had a little more time for free and open discussion.

Our arrangements worked out well in the Yucatan. We were able
to see several of the best ruins. Along with that, I shall remember
well the evening with you and your saxophone.

Sincerely,

N/“Kf”E@”Harper
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